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Destinations
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DILGMEDMIMAROPA <dilgmimaropa.lgmed@gmail.com> Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 3:23 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, DENR MIMAROPA <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, denr.rdmimaropa@gmail.com

Good daym
Please find the attached files regarding the above-mentioned subject.
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Regina Stephanie C. Trovela

Division Chief, Local Government Monitoring and
Evaluation Division

3 attachments

ﬂ MC2019-152_EstablishmentOfRegionallnspectionCommittees.pdf
2689K

ﬂ DENR - Invitation to Participate in the Conduct of Inspections.pdf
1071K

ﬂ OUTGOING#2021-07-09-0771b_RKSS. pdf
572K



